
 

 

  

  

Associated British Ports  

 

  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS  

  

Rover Way Closure, Cardiff Docks 
 

Port users and tenants are advised that due to an ongoing incident Rover Way 

will be closed from 1630 onwards for today Friday May 31st 2024. 

 

Advice is to use the West Gate and avoid the East Gate area. 

 

ABP apologise for any inconvenience that this may cause and appreciate your 

co-operation.  

 

 

 

Date: 31/05/2024. 


